FIELDTRIP INFO

MUST HAVES FOR ALL FIELDTRIPS

» No Flip Flips — very dangerous

» Children must come dressed for the weather and wear runners everyday. The weather could
change so make sure they have alternate clothes choices

» Bagged lunch with ice pack — A must

» Swim suit, water shoes or sandals, towel to lie on and cover body, plastic bag for wet stuff, extra
T-Shirt or swim shirt to get wet and prevent burning in hot weather

» 2 sun hats — One for wet the other for travelling

» Backpack or knapsack big enough to hold all these items

» Sweatshirt and light spring jacket — for cold days, in case it rains or weather changes

» Label everything in black felt waterproof ink

» If in pull ups please provide swimmers for the pool and water areas

» Complete change of clothes including pair of pants

NOTES

Teachers will dress your child in their swimsuits and apply sunscreen in the mornings and help
pack their backpack

All children must be at the centre by 8:45am. We need to catch a bus everyday at 9:15am. We
cannot wait for latecomers otherwise we will miss the connections and some connections run only
every Y2 or 1 hour. Please be on time

The fieldtrip return time is 4pmdepending on the buses or unforeseen events

All Preschoolers must be picked up by 4:30pm

If you are not working or off early, please try to pick up your child by 5pm on fieldtrip days. It's
been a long day for both your child and the teachers. This will also ensure proper staff ratios.
Your child will not miss anything as there is only free play and relaxation. Remember your child

will be tired and perhaps a little more uncooperative than usual.

Fieldtrips may be changed or cancelled outright without notification due to weather or other
unforeseen events

There are no drop offs or pick ups at the fieldtrip site. All children must arrive and leave with the
centre

Do not put your child’s name anywhere it is visual to strangers. This is a safety issue.



+«+ During fieldtrips, the Centre staff have access to a cell phone for emergencies. However, the
staff is not allowed to use it for any other purpose. The centre has a rule of no cell phone usage
while on duty because the staff are charged with the supervision and care of the children.



